

March 16, 2016

Dear Norwood Street and Waverly Place Neighbors,

The McKownville Fire Department will be completing their training activities on the 100-200 Nicholas Lane and the 18 Waverly Place properties this coming weekend. When the training is completed, a series of second floor windows will have been removed and a number of holes in the roof will be present. In order to ensure birds and other animals do not gain access, these access points will be boarded up early next week. Additionally, any miscellaneous debris on the property relating to the training activities will be removed at that time.

Thank you,

Richard P McGinn Jr. CFO and Associate Executive Director University at Albany Foundation

Phone: 518/437-5090 • Fax: 518/437-5089